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Talking about loneliness

Woensdag 23 oktober
15.00u tot 17.00u-17.30u (inloop vanaf14.30u)

Developing tools to talk about loneliness (Eric Schoenmakers, PhD)

Professionals experience difficulties in talking about loneliness. Fontys University is developing
instruments to improve conversation about loneliness.

Together, we can do better!

Starting professionals will pitch their ideas and projects and ask for your help. After the pitches
there is room for conversation. Use each other’s talents and network!

Can loneliness be a positive experience? (Sara Marsillas, PhD)

Loneliness normally refers to unpleasant and distressing feelings. Exploring the responses of a
quantitative study, we found that 1 out of 10 of those experiencing frequent loneliness, considers
the experience as positive. What does this imply for our interpretation of loneliness data?

Because of our esteemed international colleague dr. Sara Marsillas, the main presentations will be
in English

Locatie: Fontys Hogescholen, gebouw TF, ruimte TF2,112, Ds. TH. Fliednerstraat 2,

5631 BN Eindhoven. Aanmelden bij e.schoenmakers@fontys.nl.
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